
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 
 

LOCAL OPTION LEVY UPDATE 
 
 

 
Board Chair, LeeAnn Larsen and Supt. Jeff Rose will provide an update on the 
approval of the May 21, 2013 Local Option Levy.  The levy will provide the District with 
about $15 million per year in additional operating funds. 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
June 3, 2013 


